
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 6/8/2012 2:49:39 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 

(jack.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting with chris johns 

Hi Laura, Julie and the General would like to meet Chris Johns in a 
separate meeting because of time contraints. They can meet in the late 
morning to early afternoon on the following dates: June 18th, 19th, 
22nd, or 25th. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
Assistant to CPSD Director 
Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 
(415) 703-2179 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 5:49 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Halligan, Julie 
Subject: Meeting with chris johns 

Aaron 

Today at the cpuc meeting General Hagan mentioned that he'd like to meet 
with Chris Johns. 

One possibility would be for that to happen on June 26 before the safety 
conference. An introductory meeting is already scheduled (at 815 
right?)with torn bottorff, nick stavropoulos, brian cherry and jane yura. 
Chris could join that group and/or he could meet separately with the 
General afterward, say at 9:00, or some other time altogether. 

Can you check to see what the General's preference is? 

Copying Julie as I know she's in the early meeting too and I assume 
would be in any additional meeting with Chris. 

Thanks Aaron! 
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